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Dear Village at Prominence Point Residents, 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and enjoying the summer season in our wonderful community. 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt appreciation for your patience and 

understanding as we continue to develop and enhance the HOA amenities.  

Undeveloped Area Weed Clearance: We are pleased to inform you that we are in the process of clearing 

out the weeds in the undeveloped areas of our community. We understand that their presence has been 

a concern for some time, and we are actively addressing this issue to maintain the aesthetics and 

cleanliness of our surroundings. The weed clearance efforts will help create a more attractive and 

inviting environment for all residents to enjoy. 

Pet Waste Cleanup: Keeping our community clean and free from pet waste is a shared responsibility. In 

line with this, we are currently working on contracting with a professional pet waste cleanup company 

for the remainder of the season. Their services will ensure that our common areas remain clean and 

hygienic, promoting a safe and pleasant environment for everyone. We kindly request all pet owners to 

continue their diligent efforts in promptly cleaning up after their pets to help us maintain the cleanliness 

of our community. 

Parking Issues: We understand that parking has been a recurring challenge within our community. In an 

effort to alleviate this issue, we are actively working to establish a partnership with Love's Towing to 

assist us with parking enforcement. Their presence will help ensure that vehicles are parked in 

designated areas and that everyone has equal access to available parking spaces. We appreciate your 

cooperation in adhering to the parking guidelines and regulations to help us create a more organized 

parking environment. 

Your involvement and patience have been crucial in our continuous efforts to enhance the quality of life 

within the Village at Prominence Pointe community. We value your feedback and encourage you to reach 

out to us with any suggestions or concerns you may have. Our goal is to create an environment that is 

welcoming, safe, and enjoyable for all residents. 

Thank you once again for your understanding and support. Together, we can continue to make Village at 

Prominence Point a thriving and harmonious community. 

 

 


